
April 2023 
 
 
Thank you to all members and friends who participated in Philo’s “Cash/Gift Card” 
fundraising events and purchased cards from Raise Right.  The rebates earned 
from this event go to our General Fund and/or to Alternatives to Violence and 
Integrated Early Childhood. 
 
During the 2022-2023 Philo year, a total rebate of $716 was received from cards of 
area retail businesses. 
 
Philo will hold another event in the fall of 2023 and in the spring of 2024.   
 
In the meantime, if anyone chooses to set up their own digital wallet app with 
Raise Right reloadable e-cards for their personal anytime-purchases, it’s possible 
to designate Philo as your choice to receive the rebate from those purchases.    Go 
to www.raiseright.com to learn more about the digital wallet app and reloadable 
e-cards. 
 
See you in the fall to help with your Christmas shopping! 
 
Thanks! 
Peg Isakson, Marge McCoy, Carol Rieser 
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